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Warning

Warning concerning the website https://visaluxsc.com/

The CSSF warns the public of the website https://visaluxsc.com/ where an entity offers financial services, including
in relation to crypto-currencies, by misusing the name, address and logo of the Luxembourg company Visalux,
société coopérative (cooperative society).

The CSSF would like to specify that the Luxembourg société coopérative Visalux is not related in any way to the
facts referred to in this warning.
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